
PFSC Report and PFSC Spring Convention
PA Chapter NWTF Board Meeting June 5, 2011 submitted by Don Heckman, PANWTF Delegate  
to PFSC

Completed 2011 PFSC credential sheet and paid annual dues for PA Chapter NWTF. 

Attended PFSC Spring Convention, March 11-13, 2011.  Full Spring Convention report is in PFSC  
“On Target” May-June 2011 issue. 

Spring Convention wrap-up:

http://www.pfsc.org/LinkClick.aspx?fileticket=QI2yeGKQ7gY%3d&tabid=136  

Bob Schwalm has been added to PFSC Board listing as PANWTF Alternate Delegate for 2011.

June Board Meeting – June 12, meeting will be in State College area. 


